

Sunrising, East Looe, Cornwall PL13 1NQ Telephone: 01503 262625 Email: enquiries@looe.cornwall.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs H R Jenkins BSc

Our ref ASP

20 February 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

## **Immunisation Programme - March 2017**

Kernow Health Nurses will be visiting Looe Community Academy on the 15 March 2017 to carry out immunisations for students in Year groups 8, 9 and 11.

Details of the type of vaccination your child will be receiving are detailed in the attached information leaflets. In order for the vaccine to be distributed you will need to complete and return the consent forms to Student Services as soon as possible.

If you do not wish your child to take part in the programme please contact both ourselves and Kernow Health so that this can be logged on their health records.

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us.

Many thanks for your cooperation.

Yours faithfully

Mrs H Jenkins Headteacher